
 

 

Our reference: AHH/SB* 

9th April 2020 

 

Dear Families, 

 

Home Learning – Your Feedback 

 

Following two weeks of home learning, we are very keen to hear your thoughts on our home learning 

provision. We want to make this experience as positive as possible and would like to address any issues 

before we resume uploading work following the Easter break on Monday 20th April. 

 

We would therefore appreciate it if you could take a couple of minutes to complete a short survey 

about how successful you think our home learning plan has been so far.  The survey will close at 5pm 

on Wednesday 15th April. 

 

Please click the following link to access this survey – https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/NVVF8Y9  

 
Whilst we know that you will all be observing the current government guidelines on social distancing 
and staying at home, we hope you all have an enjoyable Easter weekend and are making the most of 
this time you have together.  Please find attached an NHS parent guide that has been circulated today. 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

A. Hogarth 

 
Mr A Hogarth 
Deputy Headteacher 
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